2024 BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING
Council Chambers, City Hall
December 4, 2023

Members Present:  Douglas Baker, Mayor
Donna Fletcher, Deputy Mayor
James Johnson
Christian Marshall
Samuel Lyons
Ryan Rudegeair
Todd Zahner

Members Excused: None

In Attendance: Tracy Jamieson, City Manager
James Wetzel, Fire Chief
Harmony Motter, Finance Director
Cindi Power, City of Franklin
T.J. Parks, Recording Secretary
Brian Spaid, Solicitor
Jason Wible, FICDA
Tom Jamieson, 1445 Elk Street
Deb Eckelberger, FICDA
Roger McCauley, FICDA
Jennifer Taylor, 1526 Buffalo Street
Barbara Matthews, 1239 Liberty Street
Jake and Ashley Smith, 1346 Elk Street
Vince Witherup, FICDA
Rich Mihalic, FICDA
David Ballard, Trails to Ales
Melissa Ditzenberger, 233 Overlook Drive
Helen Fielding, The Derrick
Matt Beith, HARB
Michael Harris, A. Crivelli

Mayor Baker called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Mayor Baker opened the floor to any comments or questions from the public. There
were none. Mayor Baker and the rest of Council thanked everyone involved in creating the
budget. There being no further questions or comments, Mayor Baker concluded the Budget
Hearing at 7:01 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

T.J. Parks, Recording Secretary



